
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TAMA COUNTY ZONING COMMISSION 
 

The Tama County Zoning Commission will meet at 6:00 p.m., Wednesday April 17th, 2024, in the 
Tama County Board of Supervisors Chambers, 104 West State Street, Toledo, IA 52342 to 
review proposed Ordinance on: TAMA COUNTY UTILITY SCALE SOLAR ENERGY 
ORDINANCE. 
 
A request from the Board of Supervisors to review the proposed commercial solar ordinance.  
 
This meeting is a review of proposed commercial solar ordinance for Tama County. 
 
This meeting will permit public comment for 60 minutes with a limit of three minutes per 
individual. The Board does invite interested people to provide support or objections to the 
proposal in writing. Written information can be submitted any time prior to the hearing by 
presenting it to the County Zoning Administrator at 104 West State Street, Toledo. Or by email at 
tstevens@tamacounty.org 
 
This Notice has been posted outside the Board of Supervisor’s Meeting Room.  
 
This Notice has also been published in the Tama New-Herald and Traer Star-Clipper. 
 
If you have any questions, contact the Zoning Administrator.  
 
 
 
 
Taveis Stevens, 
Tama County Zoning Administrator 
Email: tstevens@tamacounty.org 
 


